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Italy’s Sorrow: A Year of War 1944–45 Nov 23 2021 Today Italy is a
land of beauty and prosperity but in 1944-45 it had become a place of
nightmares, a land of violence, war, and destruction. James Holland's
ground-breaking account expertly documents the German advance to the
stalemate of the Gothic line and a segment of Italian history that has
been largely neglected.
I Was A Stranger Oct 23 2021 Badly wounded at the battle of Arnhem,
and then spirited from his hospital bed by the Dutch Resistance,
Brigadier John Hackett spent the winter of 1944 in Nazi-occupied
Holland, hidden by a Dutch family, at great risk to their own lives,
in a house a stone's throw from a German military police billet. After
four months in hiding, Hackett was at last well enough to strap a
battered suitcase to an ancient bicycle and set out on a high
adventure which would, he hoped, lead him to freedom.
Visions of Empire in the Nazi-Occupied Netherlands Oct 11 2020
Visions of Empire in the Nazi-Occupied Netherlands is both a political
history of the Nazi-occupied Netherlands and a study of empire,
occupation, and decolonization. Focusing on the work of leading antiNazi resisters, Jennifer L. Foray explores whether the experiences of
domination and oppression led the Dutch to reconsider their historical
position as imperial rulers.
On to Victory Feb 12 2021 The eighth Canadian Battle Series volume is

the little-told story of the tense final days of World War II,
remembered in the Netherlands as “the sweetest of springs,” which saw
the country’s liberation from German occupation. The Liberation
Campaign, a series of fierce, desperate battles during the last three
months of the war, was bittersweet. A nation’s freedom was won and the
war concluded, but these final hostilities cost Canada 6,298
casualties, including 1,482 dead. With his trademark “you are there”
style that draws upon official records, veteran memories, and a keen
understanding of the combat experience, Mark Zuehlke brings to life
this concluding chapter in the story of Canada in World War II. May 4,
2010, will mark the 65th anniversary of the Netherlands’ liberation.
Anne Frank's Tales from the Secret Annexe Mar 16 2021 "In these tales
the reader can observe Anne's writing prowess grow from that of a
young girl's into the observations of a perceptive, edgy, witty and
compassionate woman"--Jacket flaps.
German Antiguerrilla Operations in the Balkans (1941-1944). May 18
2021
The Escape Line Sep 09 2020 Of all the resistance organizations that
operated during the war, about which much has been written, one stands
out for its transnational character, the diversity of the tasks its
members took on, and the fact that, unlike many of the known evasion
lines, it was not directed by Allied officers, but rather by group of
ordinary citizens. Between 1942 and 1945, they formed a network to
smuggle Dutch Jews and others targeted by the Nazis south into France,
via Paris, and then to Switzerland. This network became known as the
Dutch-Paris Escape Line, eventually growing to include 300 people and
expanding its reach into Spain. Led by Jean Weidner, a Dutchman living
in France, many lacked any experience in clandestine operations or
military tactics, and yet they became one of the most effective
resistance groups of the Second World War. Dutch-Paris largely
improvised its operations-scrounging for food on the black market,
forging documents, and raising cash. Hunted relentlessly by the Nazis,
some were even captured and tortured. In addition to Jews, those it
helped escape the clutches of the Nazis included resistance fighters,
political foes, Allied airmen, and young men looking to get to London
to enlist. As the need grew more desperate, so did the bravery of
those who rose to meet it. Using recently declassified archives, The
Escape Line tells the story of the Dutch-Paris and the thousands of
people it saved during World War II. Author Megan Koreman, who was
given exclusive access to many of the archives, is herself the
daughter of Dutch parents who were part of the resistance.
Axis Rule in Occupied Europe Sep 29 2019
Abundance of Valor Jun 06 2020 The operation known as “Market
Garden”—made famous in the book and film A Bridge Too Far—was the
largest airborne assault in history up to that time, a high-risk
Allied invasion of enemy territory that has become a legend of World

War II, even as it still invites criticism from historians. Now a
thrilling and revelatory new book re-creates the operation as never
before, revealing for the first time the full adventures of the bold
“Jedburgh” paratroopers whose exploits were almost unimaginably risky
and heroic. Kicked off on September 17, 1944, Market Garden was
intended to secure crucial bridges in the Nazi-occupied Netherlands by
a parachute assault conducted by three Allied airborne divisions.
Capture of the bridges would allow a swift advance and crossing of the
Rhine by British ground forces. Jedburgh teams—Allied Special
Forces—were dropped into the Netherlands to train and use the Dutch
resistance in support of the larger operation. Based on new firsthand
testimony of survivors and declassified documents, Abundance of Valor
concentrates on the three teams that operated farthest behind enemy
lines, the nine men whose treacherous missions resulted in deaths,
captures, and hair-breadth escapes. Here in unprecedented detail are
the heat and stench of fuel, oil, and sweat in the troop carriers
going over, the remarkable (and misleading) initial success of the
daylight parachute landings, and the deadly, brutally effective German
response, particularly by crack SS armored units in the blood-soaked
town of Arnhem. Abundance of Valor portrays with stunning
verisimilitude the experiences of Lt. Harvey Allan Todd, who fought
from a surrounded position against overwhelming numbers of the enemy
before surviving capture, near-starvation, interrogation, and solitary
confinement in German POW camps, and Maj. John “Pappy” Olmsted, who
made a hazardous journey, in disguise, from safe house to safe house
through enemy territory until finally reaching friendly lines. With
piercing criticism of the mission’s ultimate failure from faulty use
of intelligence—and Field Marshall Montgomery’s distrust of the Dutch
underground—Abundance of Valor is a brutally honest and truly
inspiring account of fighting men in a noble cause who did their jobs
with extraordinary honor and courage.
A Traitor Among Us Jan 14 2021 In occupied Holland in 1944, thirteenyear-old Pieter becomes increasingly involved in the work of the Dutch
Resistance even though he knows the risk of being discovered by the
Nazi informer who lives in his village.
Famine and Death in Occupied Greece, 1941-1944 Jul 20 2021 A
pioneering study of the impact of the Greek famine of 1941 and 1942,
first published in 2006.
The Hunger Winter Nov 04 2022 Germany invaded the Netherlands in the
spring of 1940. Life in occupied Holland was hideous enough, but for
the Dutch the worst was yet to come. After the Western Allies lost the
Battle of Arnhem in September 1944, the Dutch provinces north of the
Rhine and Waal Rivers were in the hands of the Germans, and to the
south fighting raged for months. In the winter of 1944?45, just as
other parts of Europeøwere being liberated, the Dutch seemed forsaken
by the Allies, who bypassed Holland on their drive to Berlin. That

last winter of the war, with its severe food and fuel shortages, was a
terrible one for the Dutch people, who also suffered from episodes of
Nazi terrorism. In some provinces there was nothing to eat but tulip
bulbs and sugar beets, and eighteen thousand Dutch civilians actually
starved to death. Henri van der Zee, who was ten years old that
winter, remembers what happened to his people.
The Boy in the Attic Aug 21 2021 Anna opened the letter with
trembling hands. 'My darling, if you're reading this, I haven't
managed to unravel my parents' secret. But you can. Will you finish
the search for me, find out who they were, and who you really are?'
Nazi-occupied Holland, 1944. As soldiers patrol the streets, nursing
student Ilse is only just surviving the terrible famine and
increasingly violent German occupation. Though exhausted by her
demanding work at a hospital far from home, she can't help but notice
Levi, the young man with the dark eyes watching the world silently
from the abandoned house next door. Then, early one morning, she finds
him terrified and trembling with cold on the back doorstep. Levi's
Jewish family have been arrested and sent to a concentration camp,
their likely fate all too clear. And now he needs her help. So Ilse
makes the most dangerous decision of her life, and takes Levi in.
Hiding him away in her tiny attic room, he must remain concealed or
risk almost certain death. But as the war worsens, keeping Levi a
secret becomes ever more difficult, even as their mutual affection
grows. And when a local German soldier becomes obsessed with Ilse,
they fear their time - and luck - has run out... London, present day.
When Anna's father dies, he leaves her a ticket to Amsterdam, a bent
silver sixpence on a delicate silver chain, and a note begging her to
complete the journey he was never able to. To the town where he was
born, to find out once and for all who his parents were, and to
discover their wartime fate. Based on the author's incredible family
history, a totally devastating and ultimately uplifting story about a
girl who risked everything, including her life, to save the man she
loved. Heart-breaking and timely, this powerful tale will be loved by
fans of The Tattooist of Auschwitz, The Nightingale and Fiona Valpy.
Readers love Imogen Matthews: 'Literally gave me shivers... Absolutely
heart-breaking... Gripping... This one really got to me, I was in
tears... Will stay with me for a very long time.' Echoes in an Empty
Room, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 'I couldn't put it down... I read it in a day... From the
first chapter you are engaged with the characters and I even found
myself warning them when they were due to be raided - OUT LOUD!'
Goodreads reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 'Couldn't put this book down... I was
transported through time and space and felt as if I was right there.'
Goodreads reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 'Heart-wrenching... My heart was in my
mouth.' Goodreads reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 'Unbelievable... Drop everything as
you will not want to put this down.' Goodreads reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐
'Powerful, inspiring, heart-breaking... An inspiring story about the

bravery and kindness of ordinary people... It had me in tears.'
Goodreads reviewer, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐ 'Truly heartbreaking and emotional... Tearjerking... Glued to the story... A page-turner and unputdownable, will
make you cry till the end!' Tropical Girl Reads Books, ⭐⭐⭐⭐⭐
Politics and Cultures of Liberation Jun 18 2021 An invasion of a
different kind : the U.S. Office of War Information and "the
projection of America" propaganda in the Netherlands 1944-1945 / Marja
Roholl -- Educating the nation : Jo Spier, Dutch national identity,
and the Marshall Plan in the Netherlands / Mathilde Roza -- From
memory repression to memorialization : the bombardments of Nijmegen
1944 and Mortsel 1943 / Joost Rosendaal -- Playing in the ruins of
Arnhem : reenacting Operation Market Garden in Theirs is the glory /
László Munteán -- "Can anybody fly this thing?" Appropriations of
history in reenactments of Operation Market Garden / Wolfgang
Hochbruck -- On the road to Nijmegen -- Earle Birney and Alex
Colville, 1944-1945 / Hans Bak -- Liberation songs : music and the
cultural memory of the Dutch summer of 1945 / Frank Mehring -- The
reception and development of jazz in the Netherlands (1945-1970s) /
Walter van de Leur -- Sounds of freedom, cosmopolitan democracy, and
shifting cultural politics : from the "Jazz Ambassador Tours" to "The
Rhythm Road" / Wilfried Raussert -- Marching towards Kullman's Diner :
performing transnational American sites (of memory) in Bavaria /
Birgit M. Bauridl -- The promise of democracy for the Americas : U.S.
diplomacy and the meaning(s) of World War II in El Salvador, 1941-1945
/ Dr. Jorrit van den Berk -- Liberation and lingering trauma : U.S.
present and Haitian past in Edwidge Danticat's The dew breaker / Josef
Raab -- The Japanese American relocation center at Heart Mountain and
the construction of the post-World War II landscape / Eric J. Sandeen
-- The Cornelius Ryan Collection of World War II papers / Doug McCabe
-- "Quality first!" American aid to the Nijmegen University Library,
1945-1949 / Leon Stapper -- The Marshall Plan : "a short time to
change the world" / Linda and Eric Christenson -- The liberation route
Europe : challenges of exhibiting multinational perspectives / Jory
Brentjens and Wiel Lenders.
Operation Chowhound Jan 26 2022 The true story of a little-known, yet
remarkable World War II operation, which had all the hallmarks of a
suicide mission. Beginning with a crazy plan hatched by a suspect
prince, and an even crazier reliance on the word of the Nazis,
Operation Chowhound was devised. Between May 1 and May 8, 1945, 2,268
military units flown by the USAAF, dropped food to 3.5 million
starving Dutch civilians in German-occupied Holland. It took raw
courage to fly on Operation Chowhound, as American aircrews never knew
when the German AAA might open fire on them or if Luftwaffe fighters
might jump them. Flying at 400 feet, barely above the tree tops, with
guns pointed directly at them, they would have no chance to bail out
if their B-17s were hit—and yet, over eight days, 120,000 German

troops kept their word, and never fired on the American bombers. As
they flew, grateful Dutch civilians spelled out "Thanks Boys" in the
tulip fields below. Many Americans who flew in Operation Chowhound
would claim it was the best thing they did in the war. In this
gripping narrative, author Stephen Dando-Collins takes the reader into
the rooms where Operation Chowhound was born, into the aircraft flying
the mission, and onto the ground in the Netherlands with the civilians
who so desperately needed help. James Bond creator Ian Fleming,
Hollywood actress Audrey Hepburn, as well as Roosevelt, Eisenhower,
and Churchill all play a part in this story, creating a compelling,
narrative read.
Dutch Girl Aug 01 2022 Twenty-five years after her passing, Audrey
Hepburn remains the most beloved of all Hollywood stars, known as much
for her role as UNICEF ambassador as for films like Roman Holiday and
Breakfast at Tiffany's. Several biographies have chronicled her
stardom, but none has covered her intense experiences through five
years of Nazi occupation in the Netherlands. According to her son,
Luca Dotti, "The war made my mother who she was." Audrey Hepburn's war
included participation in the Dutch Resistance, working as a doctor's
assistant during the "Bridge Too Far" battle of Arnhem, the brutal
execution of her uncle, and the ordeal of the Hunger Winter of 1944.
She also had to contend with the fact that her father was a Nazi agent
and her mother was pro-Nazi for the first two years of the occupation.
But the war years also brought triumphs as Audrey became Arnhem's most
famous young ballerina. Audrey's own reminiscences, new interviews
with people who knew her in the war, wartime diaries, and research in
classified Dutch archives shed light on the riveting, untold story of
Audrey Hepburn under fire in World War II. Also included is a section
of color and black-and-white photos. Many of these images are from
Audrey's personal collection and are published here for the first
time.
Hitler's Brudervolk Sep 21 2021 This is the first academic book on
Dutch colonial aspirations and initiatives during WWII. Between the
summers of 1941 and 1944, some 5,500 Dutch men and women left their
occupied homeland to find employment in the so-called German Occupied
Eastern Territories: Belarus, the Baltic countries and parts of
Ukraine. This was the area designated for colonization by Germanic
people. It was also the stage of the "Holocaust by Bullets," a
centrally coordinated policy of exploitation and oppression and a
ruthless anti-partisan war. This book seeks to answer why the Dutch
decided to go there, how their recruitment, transfer and stay were
organized, and how they reacted to this scene of genocidal violence.
It is a close-up study of racial monomania, of empire-building on the
old continent and of collaboration in Nazi-occupied Europe.
Four Centuries of Dutch-American Relations Apr 28 2022 A
comprehensive history of bilateral relations between the Netherlands

and the United States.
The Guns at Last Light Feb 01 2020 In the first two volumes of his
bestselling Liberation Trilogy, Rick Atkinson recounted how the
American-led coalition fought through North Africa and Italy to the
threshold of victory. Now he tells the most dramatic story of all the titanic battle for Western Europe. D-Day marked the commencement
of the European war's final campaign, and Atkinson's riveting account
of that bold gamble sets the pace for the masterly narrative that
follows. The brutal fight in Normandy, the liberation of Paris, the
disaster that was Market Garden, the horrific Battle of the Bulge, and
finally the thrust to the heart of the Third Reich - all these
historic events and more come alive with a wealth of new material and
a mesmerizing cast of characters. With the stirring final volume of
this monumental trilogy, Rick Atkinson's remarkable accomplishment is
manifest. He has produced the definitive chronicle of the war that
unshackled a continent and preserved freedom in the West.
The Hunger Winter Sep 02 2022 A pioneering study on the causes and
consequences of the Dutch famine of 1944-1945.
The Assault Mar 04 2020 It is the winter of 1945, the last dark days
of World War II in occupied Holland. A Nazi collaborator, infamous for
his cruelty, is assassinated as he rides home on his bicycle. The
Germans retaliate by burning down the home of an innocent family; only
twelve-year-old Anton survives. Based on actual events, The Assault
traces the complex repercussions of this horrific incident on Anton's
life. Determined to forget, he opts for a carefully normal existence:
a prudent marriage, a successful career, and colorless passivity. But
the past keeps breaking through, in relentless memories and in chance
encounters with others who were involved in the assassination and its
aftermath, until Anton finally learns what really happened that night
in 1945—and why.
A Traitor Among Us Apr 16 2021 In occupied Holland in 1944, thirteenyear-old Pieter becomes increasingly involved in the work of the Dutch
Resistance even though he knows the risk of being discovered by the
Nazi informer who lives in his village.
Air Force Combat Units of World War II May 06 2020
This cannot happen here Dec 25 2021 This book reviews Jewish
resistance in the Netherlands during the Second World War within the
context of Jewish integration into the Dutch society.
The Dutch Resistance 1940–45 May 30 2022 Describes and illustrates
the full range of Dutch resistance groups and German and
collaborationist counter-resistance groups during the Nazi occupation
in 1940-45. The Nazi occupation of the Netherlands was a complex,
varied and bloody affair. Well- documented is the initial capture by
the Gestapo of a secret Dutch Special Operations Executive radiooperator who thereafter lured several parachuted agents to their
deaths, but, the actual scope and complexity of the occupation was

much greater than this. Large-scale civil resistance against the
occupation began as early as February 1941, and 1943 saw
assassinations, reprisals, and the development of various resistance
groups – the LKP National Assault Teams and some 'wild' armed groups:
the left wing RzV and the conservative OD. In addition, several
overlapping Dutch organizations amalgamated in September 1944 into the
NBS: 'Netherlands Interior Forces'. In return, the Germans created the
collaborationist Landwacht security force. From the start of September
1944, when Allied armies liberated the southern provinces of North
Brabant and Limburg, NBS "shocktroop" units were uniformed and armed
by both the British and US armies and assisted their further advance,
while a bloody underground struggle continued in the still occupied
North until final liberation in April 1945. The Dutch authors of this
title are long-time researchers of the subject, with family
connections to Resistance veterans, a large library of hitherto
untranslated local sources, and support from several museums and
private photo collections to fully document the groups and fighting
involved. Using detailed color illustrations of troops and fighters,
this volume provides a comprehensive and in-depth account of one of
the lesser-known occupations of WWII.
The Hiding Place Aug 09 2020 The #1 testimony book that every
Christian needs to read. Despite the danger and threat of discovery,
the ten Boom family courageously offered shelter to persecuted Jews
during the Nazi occupation of Holland. Then a trap brought about the
family's arrest. Could God's love shine through, even in Ravensbruck?
Struggle and Heroics in Occupied Holland Aug 28 2019 Several years
into World War II, a young couple in occupied Holland decided to hide
a Jewish medical student in their home to protect him from the Nazis
as part of their work with the Resistance. Eventually, they helped
smuggle him out of the country to safety. This couple, Johannes and
Maria Messinger, were author Hans Messinger's parents. In Struggles
and Heroics in WWII, he tells their life and family story from their
dangerous work with the Resistance, their struggles to survive through
the Hunger Winter of 1944-45, their recollections of the liberation of
Holland by Canadian forces, and their efforts to build a new life in
Canada during some tough economic times. Filled with interesting
cultural gems and incredible historical events, this book is a deeply
personal and moving story about the life and family of two courageous
individuals.
Normandy ‘44 Dec 01 2019 'A superb account of the invasion that
deserves immense praise. To convey the human drama of Normandy
requires great knowledge and sensitivity. Holland has both in spades'
The Times Renowned World War Two historian James Holland presents an
entirely new perspective on one of the most important moments in
recent history, unflinchingly examining the brutality and violence
that characterised the campaign, and totally recalibrating our

understanding of this momentous event. D-Day and the 76 days of bitter
fighting in Normandy that followed have come to be seen as a defining
episode in the Second World War. Its story has been endlessly retold,
and yet it remains a narrative burdened by both myth and assumed
knowledge. In this reexamined history, James Holland challenges what
we think we know. Drawing on unseen archives and testimonies from
around the world, introducing a cast of eye-witnesses from foot
soldiers to bomber crews, sailors, civilians and resistance fighters.
What readers are saying: ***** 'The most thorough description I have
read so far. Well balanced with a real intelligent understanding of
events that have been misread for years.' ***** 'Another excellent
James Holland book. One of the best writers of WW2 historical books.'
***** 'A wonderful, passionate account. Painstakingly researched and
fantastically written.'
Abundance of Valor Jun 26 2019 Telling the riveting story of
history's largest airborne assault, "Abundance of Valor" focuses on
the British and American forces who, in September 1944, dropped three
parachute divisions into German-occupied Holland.
The Playboy Crew, 1943-1944 Oct 30 2019 The Playboy took a terrible
beating that day... The Luftwaffe fighter planes and heavy cannon fire
had really done a number on the hardy B-24 Liberator, leaving it about
sixty percent plane and forty percent holes. Fortunately, nine of the
ten Playboy crew members were able to bail out. But then the real
trouble started. Years later, one of these brave air crew members
shares his story and relives the year he spent narrowly evading the
Germans in occupied Holland-hiding in secret compartments and haymows
in the country; aiding the Dutch Underground members in disrupting the
enemy forces, all while trying to get to Allied lines with the help of
the Dutch Resistance Force. "Our World War II experiences uprooted us
from our homes and reshaped us from whatever we had formerly been. Ten
specialists were formed into a fighting team-dubbed The Playboy Crewwhose lives, to a great extent, depended on one another. That we
functioned as well as we did is a credit not only to our training but
to the type of people we were and to those who led us."
Hell's Highway Jul 08 2020 The author of The Battered Bastards of
Bastogne does a “superb job of telling the history the 101st Airborne
Division during Operation Market Garden” (Kepler’s Book Reviews).
Hell’s Highway is a history, most of which has never before been
written. It is adventure recorded by those who lived it and put into
context by an author who was also there. It is human drama on an
enormous scale, told through the personal stories of 612 contributors
of written and oral accounts of the Screaming Eagles’ part in the
attempt to liberate the Netherlands. Koskimaki is an expert in weaving
together individual recollections to make a compelling and uniquely
first-hand account of the bravery and deprivations suffered by the
troops, and their hopes, fears, triumphs, and tragedies, as well as

those of Dutch civilians caught up in the action. There have been many
books published on Operation Market Garden and there will surely be
more. This book, however, gets to the heart of the action. The “big
picture,” which most histories paint, here is just the context for the
real history on the ground.
The Diary of a Young Girl Feb 24 2022 THE DEFINITIVE EDITION •
Discovered in the attic in which she spent the last years of her life,
Anne Frank’s remarkable diary has since become a world classic—a
powerful reminder of the horrors of war and an eloquent testament to
the human spirit. Updated for the 75th Anniversary of the Diary’s
first publication with a new introduction by Nobel Prize–winner Nadia
Murad “The single most compelling personal account of the Holocaust
... remains astonishing and excruciating.”—The New York Times Book
Review In 1942, with Nazis occupying Holland, a thirteen-year-old
Jewish girl and her family fled their home in Amsterdam and went into
hiding. For the next two years, until their whereabouts were betrayed
to the Gestapo, they and another family lived cloistered in the
“Secret Annex” of an old office building. Cut off from the outside
world, they faced hunger, boredom, the constant cruelties of living in
confined quarters, and the ever-present threat of discovery and death.
In her diary Anne Frank recorded vivid impressions of her experiences
during this period. By turns thoughtful, moving, and amusing, her
account offers a fascinating commentary on human courage and frailty
and a compelling self-portrait of a sensitive and spirited young woman
whose promise was tragically cut short.
Probing the Limits of Categorization Jan 02 2020 Of the three
categories that Raul Hilberg developed in his analysis of the
Holocaust—perpetrators, victims, and bystanders—it is the last that is
the broadest and most difficult to pinpoint. Described by Hilberg as
those who were “once a part of this history,” bystanders present
unique challenges for those seeking to understand the decisions,
attitudes, and self-understanding of historical actors who were
neither obviously the instigators nor the targets of Nazi crimes.
Combining historiographical, conceptual, and empirical perspectives on
the bystander, the case studies in this book provide powerful insights
into the complex social processes that accompany state-sponsored
genocidal violence.
The Dutch Resistance 1940–45 Nov 11 2020 Describes and illustrates
the full range of Dutch resistance groups and German and
collaborationist counter-resistance groups during the Nazi occupation
in 1940-45. The Nazi occupation of the Netherlands in World War II
followed a complex course, whose scope is not widely understood. It
was a great deal broader and more varied than the much-reported German
counter-espionage success against Dutch agents parachuted in by the
Special Operations Executive. From spring 1943 onwards, three Dutch
Resistance organizations gained momentum: the Order Service (OD), the

Resistance Council (RVV), and the National Assault Teams (LKP). In
response, the Germans raised collaborationist forces to counter the
Resistance, including the much-feared Landwacht. In September 1944 the
OD, RVV and LKP amalgamated into the Netherlands Interior Forces
(NBS), while Allied troops began to liberate the southern provinces.
This allowed NBS forces in the south to form Stoottroepen, uniformed
and armed by both the British and US armies. These assisted the Allied
advance, while a bloody underground struggle continued in the occupied
north until final liberation in April–May 1945. Illustrated with rare
photos and new colour plates, this book gives a comprehensive account
of one of the lesser-known struggles of World War II.
The Hunger Winter Oct 03 2022
Between Two Homelands Dec 13 2020 In 1920, at the age of thirteen,
Irmgard Gebensleben first traveled from Germany to The Netherlands on
a "war-children transport." She would later marry a Dutch man and live
and raise her family there while keeping close to her German family
and friends through the frequent exchange of letters. Yet during this
period geography was not all that separated them. Increasing
divergence in political opinions and eventual war between their
countries meant letters contained not only family news but personal
perspectives on the individual, local, and national choices that would
result in the most destructive war in history. This important
collection, first assembled by Irmgard Gebensleben's daughter Hedda
Kalshoven, gives voice to ordinary Germans in the Weimar Republic and
the Third Reich and in the occupied Netherlands. The correspondence
between Irmgard, her friends, and four generations of her family delve
into their most intimate and candid thoughts and feelings about the
rise of National Socialism. The responses to the German invasion and
occupation of the Netherlands expose the deeply divided loyalties of
the family and reveal their attempts to bridge them. Of particular
value to historians, the letters evoke the writers' beliefs and their
understanding of the events happening around them. This first English
translation of Ik denk zoveel aan jullie: Een briefwisseling tussen
Nederland en Duitsland 1920-1949, has been edited, abridged, and
annotated by Peter Fritzsche with the assent and collaboration of
Hedda Kalshoven. After the book's original publication the diary of
Irmgard's brother and loyal Wehrmacht soldier, Eberhard, was
discovered and edited by Hedda Kalshoven. Fritzsche has drawn on this
important additional source in his preface.
To Save a Life Jul 28 2019 "The Holocaust takes on a riveting
immediacy in these true stories of an everyday, understated heroism
that saved thousands of Jews from annihilation at the hands of the
Third Reich. Combining personal interviews with contemporary and
vintage photographs, To Save a Life pairs the stories of a handful of
rescuers with those of people they saved." "These stories of courage
and risk, set in Holland, Poland, and Czechoslovakia, represent a

great many other stories of rescue that will never be
documented."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell
North America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
Nazi Germany and the Arab World Apr 04 2020 This book investigates
the intent and policy of Nazi Germany in the Arab world from 1933 to
1944. It analyzes Germany's support for continued European domination
of the Arab states of North Africa and the Middle East and Germany's
rejection of truly sovereign Arab states in those regions.
The Silent Heroes Jun 30 2022 Author Hans Moederzoon van Kuilenburg
was a 10-year-old girl living in Amsterdam when German soldiers
invaded Holland in the spring of 1940. The Dutch had intended to stay
neutral at the outbreak of the war, as their military was no match for
the Nazi hordes. Within five days, Holland had fallen and the German
occupation was underway. The five ensuing years were among the darkest
chapters in Dutch history, culminating in the hunger winter of 1944,
during which 30,000 Dutch citizens died of hunger and cold. Even
today, people like the author, who grew up during that time, are more
prone to heart attacks as a result of the physical stress of those
years. But despite having capitulated so quickly in the face of the
overwhelming might of the German war machine, there were many heroes
in Holland during the occupation; people like the author's father, a
civilian supervisor of marine supplies, who robbed the Germans blind
and gave stolen food and clothing to Dutch people in need. Eventually
his activities attracted the attention of the German authorities and
he was imprisoned. Thankfully Hans' mother was able to stage a
dramatic escape with the help of the family doctor.The Silent Heroes
is a true story of heroism, survival and resistance during a time of
fear, despair, and hardship. Hans Moederzoon van Kuilenburg was born
in Amsterdam and immigrated to the U.S. in 1959. She had a
distinguished career as a medical assistant before retiring. In
addition to writing, she also does photography and sometimes exhibits
her work. The Silent Heroes is her first book. Publisher's website:
http: //sbpra.com/HansMoederzoonVanKuilenbur
Plants Go to War Mar 28 2022 As the first botanical history of World
War II, Plants Go to War examines military history from the
perspective of plant science. From victory gardens to drugs, timber,
rubber, and fibers, plants supplied materials with key roles in
victory. Vegetables provided the wartime diet both in North America
and Europe, where vitamin-rich carrots, cabbages, and potatoes
nourished millions. Chicle and cacao provided the chewing gum and
chocolate bars in military rations. In England and Germany, herbs
replaced pharmaceutical drugs; feverbark was in demand to treat
malaria, and penicillin culture used a growth medium made from corn.
Rubber was needed for gas masks and barrage balloons, while cotton and
hemp provided clothing, canvas, and rope. Timber was used to
manufacture Mosquito bombers, and wood gasification and coal replaced

petroleum in European vehicles. Lebensraum, the Nazi desire for
agricultural land, drove Germans eastward; troops weaponized conifers
with shell bursts that caused splintering. Ironically, the Nazis
condemned non-native plants, but adopted useful Asian soybeans and
Mediterranean herbs. Jungle warfare and camouflage required botanical
knowledge, and survival manuals detailed edible plants on Pacific
islands. Botanical gardens relocated valuable specimens to safe areas,
and while remote locations provided opportunities for field botany,
Trees surviving in Hiroshima and Nagasaki live as a symbol of rebirth
after vast destruction.
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